
 
 
 
 
Date:  January 19, 2024 
To:  Exchange Program Applicants and Coordinators 
From:  Susan B. Lewis, Associate Director for International Partnership  
  Development 
Subject: Binghamton University Exchange Program Information Packets 
 
 
2024-2025 application materials are ready for the nominees for your institution’s exchange 
program with Binghamton University. 
 
All application materials are now online at the Office of International Education and Global 



the required documentation you must present to prove sufficient financial resources for the period 
spent studying at Binghamton.  It’s very important that students follow these instructions 
carefully. 
 
We ask that a photocopy of your passport be included with the application, to avoid having to 
reissue visa application documents due to discrepancies in name spelling, etc.  You should apply 
for your passport as soon as you begin to consider studying abroad if you don’t already 
have one. 
 
Once you have been admitted, you will receive an email from Decker Student Health Services 
(DSHS) instructing you to complete the online health information process.  You will be req


